
From: David Neligan [mailto:dneligan@airdberlis.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 11:44 AM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Deputation at June 29 Regional Council Meeting re: RBHA exemption applications 
 
 
 
Good morning. I would like to register to make a deputation to Regional Council at its June 29th 
meeting. The deputation would be specific to the Committee of the Whole’s recommendation 
that Council suspend consideration of all Retail Business Holiday Act exemption applications 
pending study by regional staff (see below). I would be appearing on behalf of Loblaws/Fortinos 
Supermarkets, the applicant for an RBHA exemption impacted by this recommendation. 
 
Please let me know if there is any additional information you need from me to register. 
 
Very much appreciated, 
 
David 
 
 
3. Retail Business Holidays Act Applications (RBHA) 
  

Committee of the Whole recommends adoption of the following recommendations contained in the 
report dated June 9, 2017 from the Commissioner of Corporate Services, Chief Planner and Regional 
Solicitor: 
1. Staff consult with local municipalities and other stakeholders and report back to Council with options 
to govern retail business openings on statutory holidays. 
2. Council suspend consideration of all RBHA exemption applications, until staff has reported back to 
Council. 
3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities for information. 

 
 
 
David Neligan  
 
T  416.865.7751 
F  416.863.1515  
E  dneligan@airdberlis.com  
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